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NON-SCHOOL SPONSORED TRIPS 
 
 
Non-school sponsored trips are trips that are not approved by the School Board.  All materials distributed 
through school channels must include a specific disclaimer of School District sponsorship.  This includes all 
written materials and all parent/orientation meetings.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
First Reading:  February 17, 2004 
Second Reading: March 2, 2004 
Adopted:  March 2, 2004 


